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This is a reminder that if you have any kind of backflow prevention device (such as on a 

sprinkler system), the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) requires 

you to get an annual cross-connection and backflow-prevention assembly test and 

maintenance report done and submitted to BCY Water Supply Corporation for us to keep 

on file with our records.  This is one of the records required to be available to the TCEQ 

during the annual inspection.  Examples of companies in this area that are licensed to do 

this testing include Petty's in Tyler, TX, and Thomas Plumbing in Palestine, TX.  Please 

have this testing done, and send the report, or a copy of the report, to BCY WSC as soon 

as possible.  Also, if you have a well connected to your meter, you MUST have an RPZ 

backflow device, and it must be tested upon installation, and then annually. 

 

Sincerely, 

BCY WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION 

 


